
 

 
‘Together we will flourish’ 

Your beginning will seem so small, since your future will flourish – Job 8:7 
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Welcome back to the second half of the Spring 
Term. I hope you had a restful half term break. 
We have lots to look forward to this half-term 
including Easter Events, World Book Day and 
much more! Please see dates for our upcoming 
events. 
 
Today we say Goodbye to Miss Flowers who has 
been teaching children across school. Miss 
Flowers will be missed by everyone at St Luke’s 
and we wish her all the best for her future! 
 
Please remember to park considerately around 

school and ensure dropped kerbs are not blocked 

for residents who need to access their property.  

Thank you for your understanding and support 

with this. 

Miss Ackroyd 

 

 

 

 

Miss Ackroyd  

Headteacher 
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Year 6 Global Rail Pals Project 

This week Year 6 kick started 
their ‘Global Rail Pals’ project 
where they will be working with 
schools in both The Netherlands 
and Australia.  
This is an exciting railway project 
where our children will be 
comparing the railways in the 
various locations and meeting 
new friends along the way!  
 



 

 
‘Together we will flourish’ 

Your beginning will seem so small, since your future will flourish – Job 8:7 

‘You’re a Star’ award winners! 
Reception: George – an excellent space sentence  
Georgie – Mastering her name – I can now write it by myself! 
Year 1:  Amber – an excellent recount of ‘Katie goes to 
London’ 
Year 2: Archie – an amazing piece of diary writing  
Year 3: Ethan – Ethan emersed himself in English to describe a 
market scene from Pompeii 
Year 4: Cain – some fantastic narrative writing  
Year 5: Poppy – writing an excellent prediction on The Rain 
Player 
Year 6: Alex – always putting in 100% effort during grammar 
lessons 
 

Writing Award winners! 
Reception: Daniel – some good facts about Space  
Year 1: Ezra – being an ‘always’ child 
Year 2: Hanna – always doing the right thing, always on task! 
Year 3: Kiril – trying really hard to read scales to measure 
mass 
Year 4: Lena – being kind and caring towards others 
Year 5: Alyazia – always trying her best and persevering   
Year 6: Mylo – always being ready to apply himself in maths 
lessons 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance  

Well done to 

our top 

attending class 

Year 2 with 

99.7%!  

Our whole 

school 

attendance this 

week is 97%  

Well done to St-Mark House of the Week with 

278 house points! 

Celebrations and Achievements 
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